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General Updates
• 47 work Orders complete

• Cleanup of the busted unit heater was completed 
from 12/25/2022 to 1/02/2023.  ServePro was onsite 
to assist with air movers and dehumidifiers.  An air 
quality test was completed and came back well below 
the necessary threshold, the school was ready to go 
when the students came back from winter break

• We have installed a new fire hydrant at West 
Elementary

• The holiday shows were held at the High School

• The smart board relocation is complete at East 
Elementary

• New heaters have been installed in the men’s and 
ladies room at the fieldhouse
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West Elementary fire hydrant install
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New Unit heaters at the Fieldhouse 
restrooms
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New projector 
and screen in the 
band room at the 
High School

New slide assembled for 
the Autistic Suport Staff at 
West Elementary
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Rooms cleaned after the flood



METZ EVS

Completed Work Orders
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Completed Work Orders
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Completed Work Orders
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December Tasks Completed
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December Tasks Comleted
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December Tasks Completed
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• Maintenance A Techs – Jason Bittenbender,

Dave Arneil

• Maintenance B Techs – Mohamed Ganim, 
John Koytek

• Maintenance C Techs (1st shift) – Matt 
Wood, Rohni Ganim, Ed Harvey, Mykayliah
Hevener

• Maintenance C Techs (2nd shift) - Kaya 
Pacuilli, Terri Jones, Ron Ochwat, Helene 
Czerw, Michelle Lokuta, Donald Sparacino, 
Kayla Megotz, Jaliza Chaplin, Miranda 
Wachilla, Kaleb Matsko, Hollie Roscioli,

• Evan Kniolek

Staffing
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Scheduled Projects

• Make the mezzanine capable of holding all 
of the Drama Club costumes

• Finish HVAC preventative maintenance

• Repair a major plumbing issue in the 
common area

• Library build-out
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Employee Recognition

• This month, I would like to recognize Rohni
Ganim.  Rohni has been with us for 3 
months.  In those three months, she has 
contributed greatly to the District.  She has 
worked overtime to cover for staff, worked 
tirelessly during the water loss, and is very 
helpful to the new staff.  She is always in 
good spirits and responds positivity to the 
teachers and faculty.  She is a tremendous 
asset to both Metz and Riverside School 
District.



Brian West
Director of Facilities

(570)650-7403
bwest@riversidesd.com


